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Addendum: 
 
Please note that the scope of work has been amended as follows to reflect 
the correct number of cameras currently in existence and the deadline for 
submittal has been extended: 
 
Quotes may be submitted to Venessa Redman, Senior Procurement Officer by US Mail, at 13400 

Griffin Road, Southwest Ranches, FL 33330, or vredman@southwestranches.org  until 2:00 

P.M. Friday August 26, 2022, for: 

 

“TOWN HALL SECURITY CAMERA PROJECT  

LOCATED AT 13400 GRIFFIN ROAD, SOUTHWEST RANCHES, FL 

33330”  

RFQ No.: 22 – 108 

 

 
 
SCOPE OF WORK 
The scope of work will include removing the current security camera which 
includes 15 cameras, associated mounting hardware, DVR, and installing a 
new security camera system consisting of the requisite number of high-
definition cameras to monitor and record the activities of the Town Hall 
grounds including locations within the Town Hall building.   
 
The Town desires a managed solution that will allow for updates and 
services as needed to ensure the system is always running efficiently with 
minimal interruption and downtime.   
 
The remainder of the original RFQ remains unchanged.   
 


